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Dear Sirs  
 
I am writing on behalf of the Board of Baring Emerging Europe PLC in connection with the ASB's proposals that the 
Association of Investment Companies (AIC) SORP should be withdrawn as part of the proposal that all investment 
companies adopt IFRS. The Board's view is  that the SORP should be retained and that it continue to be developed 
in accordance with the ASB's existing code of practice.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mike Nokes  
Company Secretary, Baring Emerging Europe PLC 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
Mike Nokes | Vice President - Investment Trusts | UK Fund Accounting  
50 Bank Street, Canary Wharf, London E14 5NT | phone 020 7982 1260 | fax 020 7982 3719 | 
Mike_Nokes@ntrs.com  
Please visit northerntrust.com  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication is confidential, may be privileged and is meant only for the 
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender ASAP and delete this message 
from your system. 
 
IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To the extent that this message or any attachment concerns tax matters, it is not 
intended to be used and cannot be used by a taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed 
by law. For more information about this notice, see http://www.northerntrust.com/circular230 
 
The Northern Trust Company, London Branch (reg. no. BR001960); Northern Trust Global Investments Limited 
(reg. no. 03929218); Northern Trust Global Advisors Limited (reg. no. 02010447); Northern Trust Global Services 
Limited (reg. no. 4795756). Each of the above entities is authorised and regulated in the UK by the Financial 
Services Authority. 
 
Northern Trust Fiduciary Services (UK) Limited (reg. no. 2362041); Northern Trust International Fund Administration 
Services (UK) Limited (reg. no. 1940905); Northern Trust Management Services Limited (reg. no. 4794949); The 
Northern Trust Company UK Pension Plan Limited (reg. no. 2902686). 
 
All of the above entities are registered in England & Wales each with their registered office at 50 Bank Street, 
Canary Wharf, London, E14 5NT. 
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